

WILLOW FORK DRAINAGE DISTRICT UPDATE - August 28, 2020



Stay Hurricane Ready!

While WFDD was spared the worst of Hurricane Laura, residents are encouraged to stay alert throughout the Atlantic hurricane season, which runs through Nov. 30. Having a family communication plan, collecting supplies, signing up for alerts and warnings, and knowing what to do and how to evacuate are important to keeping your family and property as safe as possible. Read WFDD's latest newsletter for steps to prepare your property or access helpful links to emergency information and the latest guidelines from local, regional and national resources.

Resident Needed to Fill Board Vacancy

WFDD is currently seeking applicants to fill a vacancy on its five-member board of directors. Directors serve four-year, staggered terms. When a vacancy occurs mid-term, district residents may apply for appointment to serve the remainder of the term (in this case until May 2022), at which time they can pursue election to continue in the position. The ideal candidate would be interested in public service, willing to learn about surface water drainage, and enthusiastic about parks, trails and activities that enrich our community. WFDD plans to vote on the appointment at its next regularly scheduled meeting Sept. 10, 2020. Applications are due by Sept. 8. To learn more on WFDD and its board and operations, visit our website's About Us page. To apply for the position, contact the district's law firm, ABHR, at 713-860-6426 or phopper@abhr.com.

If you find this information helpful, please forward to your neighbors.

Copyright © 2020 Willow Fork Drainage District, All rights reserved.

Contact us

Visit our website / Sign up for our newsletter
Follow Central Green on Facebook
Follow Friends of Willow Fork Park on Facebook

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

